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November 8, 2017 
 
Ms. Shannon LaRocque, PE 
Utility Director 
Village of Wellington 
12300 Forest Hill Blvd 
Wellington, FL 33414 
 
Subject:  Project No. P6177523-01 Village of Wellington –Telemetry Backhaul System 

Upgrade - Bid Review 
 
Dear Shannon: 
 
Hillers Electrical Engineering, Inc. (HEE) conducted a technical review of the one (1) bid 
proposal received for the above referenced project. The sole bid proposal is submitted by MCIS, 
Inc. for $120,770.00, which is approximately 8.8% above the engineers estimate. MCIS 
demonstrates an in depth knowledge of the subject matter of the contract, familiarity with the 
Village, and knowledge of the currently installed system. Based on our analysis, Hillers 
Electrical Engineering, Inc. recommends award to MCIS if the Village determines them as a 
responsive bidder.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark E. Luther, PE 
MEL/mel 
 
 


